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VOl unteers ) . Do you have an interest in getting involved
Needed '

in our Ledgeview community? Do you have
background or experience in community
safety, such as fire, EMS, or police
operations and regulations? If so, the Town
of Ledgeview is looking for three volunteers
(residents of Ledgeview) to share your time
and talent on a soon-to-be-created Public
Safety Committee. This new committee
would act in an advisory capacity to the
Town Board on matters related to overall
public safety through review of police, fire, inspection operations, or other related topics.

In addition to three resident volunteers, the committee would also be made up of two elected
officials and staff liaisons. If this is something that you would be interested in learning more
about or possibly becoming involved with, please get in touch with Ledgeview Fire Chief, Chris
Hohol at Chris [at] firellc.com ().


https://www.ledgeview.wi.gov/fire-department/page/public-safety-committee-volunteers-needed

